
Westleigh Methodist Primary School 
 

Weekly Newsletter: WC 17th April   

 

Welcome back! I hope everyone had a restful and enjoyable Easter break.  
We have so much to look forward to this term. We are busy planning events for the King’s Coronation 

and will share more details with you very soon.  
 

This week we have trialled a new after school club called All We Can...Cook! Children have been able to 
attend an after school club with a parent to learn new cooking skills which they can then put to good 
use at home as they take a full bag of ingredients with them at the end of the session with enough to 
feed the whole family. The first session was a huge success, and these will run over a 4 week period. 

We will be running a further block of sessions after half term. If you are interested in attending please 
let us know as places are very limited. 

 
The children have had a fabulous first week back and attendance has been greatly improved. Keep up 

the amazing work Westleigh!  
Mrs Moragrega 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

• Thursday 27th April – Industrial Action Day, see letter on parentmail 

• Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday, school closed 

• Tuesday 2nd May – Industrial Action Day, see letter on parentmail 

• Friday 5th May – King’s Coronation Day in school – more information to follow 

• Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday due to King’s Coronation, school closed 

• Tuesday 9th May-Friday 12th May – Y6 SATs 

• Wednesday 17th May – Y6 Road Safety Talk in school 

• Friday 26th May – Last day of school  

• Throughout May – KS1 SATs 

• Monday 12th June – School reopens for Summer 2 half term 

Attendance  
Year Group   Attendance This Week   

Nursery 97.2% 

Reception    94.9% 

Year 1   96.9% 

Year 2  96.6% 

Year 3  96.3% 

Year 4  97.5% 

Year 5  95.3% 

Year 6  95.4% 



Worship 
This week in worship, we have been looking at our new PSHE topic ’Being My Best’. We talked about 

what it means to be the best person we can be and how we can show others the best version of 
ourselves. Within our lessons this term we will look at how we can take care of our minds and bodies 
by eating healthy and doing well-being activities that make us happy.  We have also explored one of 

our behaviour values of ‘resilience’ and how we need to overcome our fears and things we find 
difficult to show resilience.  

 

 

‘Do all you can’ Golden Broom Award Winners:  
 

Year 5 well done on being so tidy this week Y5. 
 

Play Leaders’ Stars of the Week:  
                                                                       Our Y5 Play Leaders have been working so hard this week to 
implement new playground games and leading this across lunch times. 
They have chosed the following children are joining in these games, showing good teamwork skills 
and great enthusiasm.  They will choose children each week for this new award! 

KS1: Albie 
KS2: Lexi L 

Christian Values Champion 

 

Star of the Week 
 
 

Year 6 

Ryan for showing great teamwork by being a super 
member of WLM. 

Oscar for being a maths genius and working hard 
to achieve this. 

Year 5 

Mia for showing great teamwork with her group 
and working well as part of a team. 

Tiana for showing respect to her peers and being 
helpful to the adults. 

Whole school from 5th 

September  

92.7% 

Attendance has been much improved this week!! Amazing work Westleigh.  
Classes over 96% get to take a spin of the wheel and have the chance to earn money for their end of 

year treat.  
Well done everyone! This has been our best week yet, keep up the amazing work. The money pots 
are filling up for the classes. It will soon be time for classes to decide how to spend their rewards.  

 



Year 4 

Rhys for always being an excellent role model for 
all of our Christian values. 

Lexi P for always working hard and showing 
enthusiasm in all her lessons. 

Year 3 

Clayton for spreading love and being kind to 
everyone. 

Stephen for working hard all week. 

Year 2 

Mia D for showing peace around our classroom.  Saleeha for having an amazing first week back!  

Year 1 

Arthur for displaying all of our Christian values and 

being an excellent role model.  

David for trying really hard in his English and 
having  a great first week back!  

Reception 

Lyla for displaying great teamwork in PE. Edi for working so hard in Phonics and her amazing 
writing.  

Nursery  

Rose for being a loving and caring friend. Jolie for being able to share ideas about our class 
story Chicken Licken. 

 

Visit our Twitter Pages 
Please visit your child’s class Twitter page to see all of the amazing work that is happening each week. We are 

using Twitter to really showcase the incredible curriculum opportunities that our children receive at Westleigh! 
 

Westleigh School: @WLMPrimary 
Nursery: @WLMNursery 

Reception: @ReceptionWLM 
Year 1: @WLMYear1 

  Year 2: @WLMyear21 
 Year 3: @WLMYear3 
Year 4: @WLMYear4 
Year 5: @WLMYear5 
Year 6: @WLMYear6 

 


